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Presentation overview

- Introduction

- Who we are; what we do; what we are proposing

- Budget

- Prices of certain line items

- Samples of certain line items 



Las Palmas Park

Who we are
The Community Services Division oversees the department's human services 
activities and programs. We are responsible for funding the Elderly Nutrition 
Program and Home-Delivered meal Program plus all other senior related programs 
and events. 

The Division also provides for the administration and supervision of youth 
programs that include the summer and winter day camp, Teens for a Better 
Community Leadership Program, the youth volunteer program and the Counselor-
In-Training (CIT) program. 

Family Hikes, Layne Park Summer events, and art classes are just a few of the 
programs aimed for families. Staff continues to strengthen and foster innovative 
partnerships between the private and non-profit community agencies.



Las Palmas Park

From cleanups to tea parties…



Las Palmas Park

…To hikes & National Park advocate 
workshops…



Las Palmas Park

We strive to promote health, advocacy, and 
well being!



Las palmas park

Proposal

Have the Learning Center at Las Palmas Park have 
equipment, supplies, and materials to able to 
provide workshops for the community relating to 
education, health, and well being. 

This Power Point presentation will only show visuals 
of how our workshops will improve our workshops 
and provide a space for the community to have 
access to technology. 



Las palmas park

The Learning Center has held many meetings in the past, but can 
vastly host more workshops the proposed equipment.



Equipment

Firm and sturdy tables plus new laptops.



Equipment

Ceiling mounted projector will make 
presentations flow smoother.



Thank you for considering our proposal 
As we ease back into normalcy, we aim to provide a more modern space 
to provide workshops and classes. Please refer to the project narrative for 
more specifics on the programming we plan on producing. Our Learning 
Center is always open to hosting LAEP and all of our community partners 
in using the space free of charge.  




